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Meeting #627 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

December 8, 2016 

 

Old Business 

ITEM  9b 

 
 

Short Term Rentals/Referendum to Repeal the City’s Ordinance 
 

At the November 15th meeting, the City Council voted 5-0 to rescind/repeal their Short Term 
Rental Ordinance rather than bring the issue to a vote of the property owners.  The Council 
stated that existing STR’s can continue operating for now under the provisions of Zoning Code 
Section 5.38 but no new permits will be issued.   
 
There was no explanation provided at the council meeting as to whether rental permits will be 
renewed when they expire and no time-line indicated for creating a new STR ordinance. 
 
 
 
 

Report of Rental Complaints and  Renter Activity 
 
 

Since the board meeting of October 25th the District received one complaint regarding continued 
problems with the rental property at 35725 Beach Road.  Issues with this rental include drunken 
adults, over occupancy and excess vehicles parking in neighbors’ spaces without permission. 
 
This complaint was sent directly to Ted Harris at City Hall and the acting City Manager, Mike 
Killebrew, neither of whom have contacted the neighbor who made the complaint nor the 
District Manager. 
 
 
 
 
The chart of vehicle counts and renter-related activity to-date is provided on the following page. 
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